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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Deputies responded around 10:31 p.m. Saturday, March 5,
2022, to an armed robbery at the Dollar General at 2346 Ashley River Road in West Ashley. The
robber presented a firearm before fleeing with cash in a vehicle. No one was hurt. Deputies are
investigating.

There is no information at this time indicating this robbery was related to one earlier in the day
of a Dollar General on Johns Island.

Anyone with information about either can call dispatch at 843-743-7200.


